
From: Ricky Knox 

Sent: 30 November 2023 17:11 

To: Daren Zuk 

Subject: Objection to primrose Hill gates 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Hi Daren,  

 

I gather you are in charge of the primrose Hill gates. 

 

I wanted to register my objection as a local resident (32 fitzroy road) 

 

It's a shame that some covid parties have locked up one of London few parks that is open at 

night. The view of the skyline is glorious and I'll miss the chance to enjoy it on the weekend 

with my wife. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Ricky  


